
 

 

  
Retroactive Repricing Update 

 
The Department has identified an issue with the retroactive pharmacy 
repricing changes to pharmacy reimbursement. The Department is in the 
process of confirming the list of affected drugs and has suspended further 
repricing changes until logic can be introduced to remove the affected 
drugs from the reprocessing.  The Department is also working on a 
permanent fix to adjust those drugs already reprocessed incorrectly since 
mid-January, and to adjust the logic to reprice these affected drugs 
correctly going forward. The Department will continue to provide updates 
on this issue as we progress. 

 

Any questions or concerns can be sent to ppno@health.ny.gov. 
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